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31 Jan. 2020   
 
Good Afternoon: 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of Feb. 3rd – Feb. 7th. 
 
• Monday, Feb. 3rd is the transition date from Grade 5 Intensive French to the Grade 5 Compacted 

Curriculum.  This important transition date has been highlighted on our school website events calendar.  

Please note that students currently in Mme Maxan’s Homeroom class will transition to Mrs. Crealock’s 

Homeroom class and those students currently in Mrs. Crealock’s Homeroom class will transition to Mme 

Maxan’s Homeroom, for the remainder of the school year.  

 
• Tuesday, Feb. 4th Energy and Resource Development will be visiting Grade 4 students in Mrs Bryson’s 
homeroom class and Mrs. Crealock’s homeroom class. The presentation will focus on the plentiful and 
diverse nature of the natural wealth that we have as a province. This presentation aims to recognize 
specifically that NB forests are our premier resource and identify some related management techniques. 
Lastly, this presentation will help foster positive attitudes towards natural resources in NB and 
demonstrate the different ways that the children themselves can become managers of NB wealth by 
making responsible and conservation minded decisions.  
 
• Wednesday, Feb. 5th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day for students in Grades 1-5.  
 
• Wednesday, Feb. 5th Photography Flewwelling will be taking photos of all our teams, clubs and 
activities here at Loch Lomond School, in preparation for the yearbook publication. For best results we 
recommend clothing that is free of busy logos and busy designs.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to call the 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better 
place to learn and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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